
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 27, 2016 
 
 
 
Ms. Carlen Hatala 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City Hall 
200 E. Wells St., Room B-4 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hatala, 
 
 
We request that our application for 2505 N Wahl Avenue be placed on hold with the Historic 
Preservation Commission.  
 
On October 18, 2016, we applied to the HPC for a Certificate of Appropriateness. The proposed 
project included a Mud Room addition on the South Elevation connecting the original 
structure to the garage. Our application for Certificate of Appropriateness was heard on 
November 15, 2016. The board conditionally approved our request pending HPC administrator 
approval of the stucco sample. In early December, our clients requested that we place the 
project on hold. Our clients plan to move into the home in February and want to assess the 
function of the space at that time. We request that the stucco sample approval, and 
conditional approval, we reviewed if and when the clients decide to move forward with the 
project. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Laura B Bush, AIA 
Wade Weissmann Architecture 
 
 
cc:  
Tim Askin, Historic Preservation Commission 
Tom Wynn, Wade Weissmann Architecture 
Thomas and Jennifer Florsheim 


